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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Planning Commission  
 
FROM:  Patsy Horton, Long Range Planning Division Manager 
 
DATE:  October 8, 2015 
 
RE: 15TP030 - 2015 Unified Planning Work Program Amendment 2015-02 
 
 
Attached is an amendment to the 2015 Unified Planning Work Program to add an intersection 
and corridor traffic analysis for US 16/US 16B/Catron Boulevard in Rapid City. The additional 
work activity within the Professional Services/Consultant Services as follows: 
 
Year Item # Project Description Amount 

  Professional Services/Consultant Services  
2015 g. SDDOT in cooperation with the City of Rapid City and the 

Metropolitan Planning Process will hire a consultant to conduct 
an intersection analysis and corridor traffic analysis for US 16/ 
US 16B/ Catron Blvd Intersection in Rapid City. 

$250,000 

 
There are no changes to the funding agreement associated with this additional work activity as 
the local match for the project will come from SDDOT. 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION: Staff recommends approving Amendment 2015-02 to the 
Rapid City Area 2015 Unified Planning Work Program. 
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